
 

 

Bordeaux, 16 November 2021 

 

Third circular:  parallel sections and upcoming calendar of the congress 

 
 
Dear colleagues, 

The congress organizers received 240 proposals for papers for the parallel sections of the 2022 
Epigraphy Congress. Due to lack of space, we were only able to accept 160 of them. We have 
now sent a response to everyone who submitted a proposal. However, if anyone has not 
received a reply by email, please write to the congress secretariat (Sonia Syllac, 
ciegl2022@sciencesconf.org). 

In addition, you will also have the opportunity to present your projects and research results in 
the form of a poster; the call for posters will be launched at the end of November. 

Finally, we would like to point out that the congress’s substantial budget does not allow us to 
exempt colleagues who are giving papers from paying registration fees. As announced in the 
previous circular, the amount will be the same as that for the 2017 Vienna Congress. An 
additional discount will be granted to AIEGL members. We expect to be able to open 
registrations in December 2021. We shall send out a special circular about the registration 
process in due course. 

While waiting to welcome you to the Bordeaux International Congress 2022, we send you, 
distinguished colleagues, our best wishes. 

 
On behalf of the CIEGL 2022 Organizing Committee, 

 
 
Pierre Fröhlich       Milagros Navarro Caballero   

President of the Organizing Committee    Vice-President of the Organizing Committee 
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